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Upcoming
events…

Birthdays!

Mishal, Steven, Leeann, Andrea and Mike
celebrating their birthdays.

Chelsea, September 1st
Charlene, September 18th
Jennylyn, September 23rd
Ananth, September 25th 



Summer
program!

Our summer program
was full of fun and
laughs. Everyone
pulled out their

competitive side for
the games which was
really fun! We had an
obstacle course relay,

clothes pin tag and
airplane making/racing.

We also had some relaxing
time with baking, where we

made lots of nice snacks
for the 20th anniversary
party. It was great to get
creative and make some
things we don’t normally
do throughout the year. 

Akim and Lisa baking, Jenny and Tania
playing clothes pin tag. 

Alicia and Steven playing the
obstacle course game. 



Summer camp!
One of our activities

consisted of making a mini
fortress to protect an egg.
We split up into 3 teams,

and found strong materials.
One group cushioned the

egg with foam, another
group suspended the egg in
pipe cleaners, and another
group made a tiny box of
foam. Every egg survived

the drop!

We had another
game that was

played in groups of
2, where the goal
was to roll a ball

gently enough that it
stuck to the tape.
This one was a big

hit, and of course we
had a dance party

that everyone
always loves. 

The egg cages!

Dance party, and the ball tape game.



20th Anniversary
party!

Our 20th anniversary party was a
blast! It was great to celebrate

Tania’s Place with all of our
amazing families. In addition to
the 20th anniversary we were

able to celebrate Nancy and her
retirement as well! We wish her
lots of fun and relaxation during
her retirement. Thank you to all

the families that came out! 
Cake and balloons!

Families and staff enjoying the party.


